Dear friends,

We are all very much concerned about the earthquake happened in Sichuan Province. Our Norwegian colleagues and friends have expressed their concern and showed their sympathy for the tragedy. Chinese Professionals in Norway (CPN, www.cpn2003.org) is organizing a donation action to show the care and support to the local people. This is an open action to all Chinese and Norwegians.

The collected money will be transferred to The Red Cross China via bank. Your money can be transferred into the dedicated donation account: 0539.5799748. (Postbanken, Account Holder: Chinese Professionals in Norway) or 1201 8784775 (DnBNOR, Account Holder: Chinese Embassy in Norway). Please make the note as 'Sichuan earthquake' and provide your names as well. The first transaction to The Red Cross China took place on Friday, May 16 and the second one on next Friday, May 23. More information about donation will be available at CPN website.

Thank you for your support in advance!

